Superintendent Leonard Whalen: Board Report for April 16, 2018
Items of interest (not all-inclusive) since our March 19, 2018 Board Meeting:

The end of March ended with some rough weather but we have really seemed to have gotten some momentum in the last few weeks. 

Thur. Mar. 22nd:	- Attended the Dawson Springs Museum chili luncheon
	- Held surplus pickup truck bid opening $1,252
Fri. Mar. 23rd:	- Attended our annual Career Day in our schools 
Mon. Mar. 26th:	- Attended District Technology Planning Meeting
	- Attended FRYSC school safety Forum at the High School
Tue. Mar, 27th:	- Attended WKEC Superintendent Group Meeting
Wed. Mar. 28th:	- Conducted Elementary Focus Group Luncheon: Main topics of discussion was potential for a tobacco free campus and safety and security
Thur. Mar. 29th:	- Attended initial High School Principal Hiring Committee Meeting
Tue. Apr. 10th:	- Attended regularly scheduled Rotary meeting
	- Attended regularly scheduled Chamber meeting
Thr. Apr. 12th:	- Attended Madisonville Community College regional cohort meeting

On the radar for the coming month:
- Continue to be active and accessible around our schools and attend multiple after school and community activities
- Continue Strategic Planning Team Meetings
- Conduct regularly scheduled Principal and Administrator Meetings as scheduled
- Attend Rotary and Chamber Meetings and WKEC Co-op Meetings as scheduled
[bookmark: _GoBack]- Attend WKEC annual Retreat in Bowling Green
